Please note that page 39 of the Hansard for 20 May 2009 contains information which is incorrect.

Ms Demos—I was not actually employed at Sunrise Health Service at the time, but my
understanding was that we were flat strap and did not have the capacity to respond in writing.
AMSANT did, though.

Ms Demos was working for Sunrise Health Service Aboriginal Corporation at the time mentioned in

the Hansard.



